
As a resident of Enfield I strongly object to Enfield Council's proposed redevelopements in 
the Cockfosters and Arnos Grove car parks, at the M&S abd ASDA stores in Southgate, at 
Enfield's Palace Gardens shopping Centre, at Crews Hill and Vicarage Farm and other 
areas. I do not believe that these redevelopment and house building plans are in the 
interests of community because the destruction of the green belt will cause irreversible 
damage to our biodiversity 
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